
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy and Nursery  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

5th July 2024 

Mrs Cartwright 

We are pleased to announce that Mrs Cartwright is pregnant.  Her baby is due in the autumn term. 

Congratulations. 

Eat to Defeat them  -  Caterers’ Challenge 

Message from the Catering Team 

Redhill won SILVER in the 2024 Eat Them to Defeat Them Caterers’ Challenge. 

A cheque for £100 cheque and a framed certificate has been received.   

We, as a team, are so proud of all the effort and hard work that was put into this challenge and are so 

pleased to have won 2ND Place.  

Joanne Mattison  -  Manager 

Stacie-Leigh Walker  -  Supervisor 

Christine Jones  -  Catering assistant 

Zoe Green  -  Catering assistant 

Joanne Jackson  -  Catering assistant 

 

 

 

Parent Drop Ins 

There are no more parent drop-ins happening this term. 

We will inform you, on the Mail on Friday, when they will begin again in the autumn term. 

 Solar Panels 

Over the summer holidays, the Trust has kindly funded for the academy to have solar panels installed.   

We are very grateful for this investment and look forward to seeing a reduction in electricity bills, for the 

academy to be energy efficient and have energy independence.  

Children’s Sight Tests 

Please remember that children are entitled to free NHS sight tests at opticians.  If you don’t take your child 

regularly for a sight test, please consider making an appointment so that any issues that may arise can be 

picked up early.  Thank you. 

Weekly Newsletter 



Summer Water Safety 

The Royal Life Saving Society and Canal and River Trust have some good resources with information on 

water safety on the following links to discuss with your child/children. 

 

General: https://www.rlss.org.uk/Pages/Category/water-safety-information  

For secondary school and primary junior-age children:   

https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/enjoy-the-waterways/safety-on-our-waterways/summer-water-safety  

For early years and primary infants:  

https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/enjoy-the-waterways/safety-on-our-waterways/water-safety-tips-for-parents  

Year 4 

Wroxeter Roman City Visit 

On Tuesday 4th July, Year 4 had a fantastic trip to Wroxeter Roman City. 

 

 



A note from the Friends of 

Redhill Primary Academy  

Bag 2 School 
 

Thank you to everyone who brought their bags of clothes in for Bag 2 School. We raised £88! 

Year 6 Prom 
 

Year 6 Prom is next week! Tickets sales close tonight. Don’t forget to book your tickets at Friends of 
Redhill Primary Academy (pta-events.co.uk) 

 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofredhillprimaryacademy/
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofredhillprimaryacademy/





